
World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 

For World Book Day this year, our theme will be ‘Wonderful Words!’. We will be asking the children 
to dress up but with a twist – we would like them to come dressed as a word! This might be a word 
like ‘sparkly’, ‘palaeontologist’, or ‘juxtapose’. Below are some ideas to get you thinking. 

World Book Day will come around quickly after half term, so get your creativity on over the break. 
We can’t wait to see everyone’s outfits! 

 

 

Happening in school next week... 

Monday 10th -  Friendship Disco (information on separate page below) 

Tuesday 11th - Safer Internet Day. 

Friday 14th - Kindness Day. Children are invited to bring a donation for the local foodbank. 
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